
 
 

 

School Term and  
Holiday Dates  

   
 

Summer Term 2023 
Children return to school on 

 Monday 17th April 2023 

Summer Half Term 
Monday 29th May –  
Friday 2nd June 2023 

Last Day of Term – Friday 21st 
July 2023 –  

School Closes at 1.30pm 

School will be closed: 
Polling Day Thursday 4th May 

Monday 1st May 2023   
BANK HOLIDAY 

The Kings Coronation 

Monday 8th May  

Contact us: 0207 274 7012  or  admin@standrewsce.lambeth.sch.uk  

Don’t forget to check out the website: www.standrewsprimaryschoolstockwell.org  
Check out our class blog site: www.standrewsallstars.com 
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100%  
Readers 

 

Well done to the  

74  

children who read 
every evening last 

term. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Donkey Procession 
Sunday 2nd April 

 

A real donkey will lead a   
procession to the Palm Sunday 

service, at  St Michael’s Church 
this coming Sunday. 

 

Starting at St Andrew’s Church, 
the procession will leave at 9.30 
am and proceed to St Michael’s 
Church for the 10.15 am service. 

 

At 11.00 am the donkey will be  
in Slade Gardens, where the 

children can enjoy donkey rides. 
 

Y5 and Y2 attended the 
Royal Festival Hall  

yesterday.  They took 
part in the Lambeth 

Music Festival. 
 

They sang along with 
children from other 

Lambeth schools—and 
of course, sounded the 

best. 
 

Y5 are featured here, 
can you spot them? 

Attendance Cup 
Winners Y2 

 

Well done  Y2 for achieving 
the best class attendance 

this term. 



 

 
 

Back to school on  Monday 17th April 2023 

Diamond Class (Y1) had 

a fabulous day out at 

the Science Museum on 

Tuesday.  
 

The children visited the 

Space and Flight Exhibit. 

They also took part in a 

workshop, where they 

learned all about space. 

We have been overwhelmed by the  
kindness, generosity and appreciation of 

some of our  parents and carers.  
 

Many of you have been offering cash 
donations to help generate much needed 
funds. This is especially poignant, given 

that we are all  
experiencing the effects of the ‘cost of  

living crisis’. 
 

Because there are so many of you  
wishing to support the school, we have 
opened a donation page on  Parentpay, 
if you would like to make a donation of 

any amount large or small. 
 

Thank you very much for your kind and 
thoughtful donations. 

 

Your Support is  
Appreciated 

We would like to say 
well done to our  

football team for coming 
4th out of 19 schools, in 

the Lambeth Primary 
Schools Football  

Tournament. 

Our Heroes  
are all 
Blue! 

 

Heroes Class took 
part in the Lambeth 
Music Festival early 

yesterday.  Here they 
are, happy and    

smiling but just a  
little bit blue. 


